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From: I
Sent: 19 July 2010 16:01

To: Barry Colford

Subject: RE: Forth Road Bridge - CSR submission

Attachments: C1820112.doc

Barry,

| think there is a couple of anomalies in the figure work. Can you check the figures | have highlighted in red to see if
you agree with the changes. If you do then you would have to then forward on to Lesley.

From: Lesley.Stewar
Sent: 16 July 2010 18:48

To: Barry Colford@forthroadbridge.oro; [
I

Subject: Forth Road Bridge - CSR submission

Please find attached the CSR submission that | sent forward to our Finance Director this
evening.

Please let me know if there are any further changes you wish to make. | will feed back any
comments to you as soon as | hear anything.

Best regards

Lesley

<<C1820112.doc>>
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This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised
use, disclosure, storage, copying or distribution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please
destroy the email, remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system
and for other lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish
Government.
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The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning
service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM
Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal
purposes.

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are
addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its
contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by
the recipient.

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email






